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 Honourable Purpose 
 

 

Respect Compassion Co-operation Stewardship 

 
7th March 2024. 

 
Year 12 History and Economics Trip to London Monday 24th June 2024 
 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
The History and Business/Economics department plan to take students on an optional day trip to London, to visit the 
Bank of England museum, the Tower of London, where they will take part in a talk on the Wars of the Roses and a 
tour of the site. Whilst in London, students will also have the opportunity to have a tour around the Houses of 
Parliament which will greatly benefit their studies on their Paper 2 course: The Making of Modern Britain. We will 
the end the day taking a trip on the London Eye to see a panoramic view of the city.  If time, we will also get to see 
the, Trafalgar square and Downing Street and some time in Covent Garden. 
 
The cost of the trip will be £80. This covers the train journey (return ticket), tube tickets, entrance to all visits and 
insurance on the day. Student behaviour needs to reflect what we would expect in college in line with our Rewards 
and Behaviour policy.  With regret if students are withdrawn from the trip for behaviour concerns or if students 
choose not to take part in the trip once the Train tickets and Tower of London tickets are purchased, all monies will 
be forfeited unless we can fill the place with another student. Additionally, students will be representing the school 
and will need to show impeccable behaviour to the wider community whilst on the trip.   
 
Unfortunately, there are limited spaces available on the trip. 10 spaces for History students and 15 for the 
Business/Economic students.  
 
If your child wishes to attend the trip to London, please register interest via parent pay. Due to the limited nature of 
the places these will then be allocated dependent on student engagement with their respective courses so far. 
Please register interest by 15th March. 
 
If offered a place, please pay the deposit of £40.00 on parent pay by 25th March 2024. 
The second instalment of £40.00 will then be due by 25th April 2024. 
 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me should you require any further clarification.  
Yours sincerely 
 
Mr J Eardley 
History subject leader 
j.eardley@allhallows.org.uk  
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